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Comments: Please do not remove any of the wild horses. They are a vital part to the echo system all over the

country. We must start protecting them better as they are being driven to extinction at an alarming rate. They are

natural firefighters that need to be recognized for their worth as a whole. They are a Vital part of the west that are

loved and appreciated. These Mustangs bring tourists to the areas they live on and are one of the most famous

herds in the area. The tourists bring in vast amount of monies to the area and if removed there will be great

losses. The Government needs to start stepping up against the war on OUR wildlife before they are gone forever.

OUR future we leave for OUR children depends on the Government to do the right thing and Protect this beautiful

Native species from extinction.

Please STOP the removal of these beautiful protected Horses.


